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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and has the honor to refer to the election of one member of the Board of External Auditors to Examine the Accounts of the OAS General Secretariat, which the Permanent Council will conduct during the regular meeting to be held on November 7, 2012.


Accordingly, the Secretariat wishes to remind them that, as established by the Permanent Council, the deadline for member states to submit nominations to fill the aforementioned vacancy on the Board of External Auditors is Tuesday, November 6, 2012.
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